

August 27, 2015 Issue #8 Editor: S. J. Harrison

THIS WEEK:

District Governor Randy Pote



If you are curious about what is moving and shaking in our very own District 5300, this Is the meeting for you.

In this meet and greet with DG Randy Pote, you will have an opportunity to learn more about District 5300 and Randy will do his best to inspire all of us.

LAST WEEK:

April Kelcy highlighed the importance of being prepared for "the big one". Needless to say, we were shaken by the reality of what we might be facing. Her website? Earthquakesolutions.com



ALSO LAST WEEK:

Tony Nevarez and Yesenia Caceras reported that Covina Cares had provided clothing for 116 local children at our Back to School Extravaganza. After Tony revealed that he has already done fundraising for next year, he handed Treasurer Rich Jett \$7,000.00 for next year's event. As you can see, President Andy was all smiles.



NEXT MONTH:

September 03 - Author and radio host **Manny Pachecho** returns to Covina Rotary to discuss his Forgotten Hollywood Book Series and upcoming documentary.

September 16, noon - McIntyre office - Board Meeting

September 17, noon - Our new Covina Valley Unified

School District Superintendent Dr. Richard Sheehan will be our speaker.

September 19, 8 a.m. – Rotary Basics. Join Rotarians in District 5300 to learn more about Rotary. Be assured that it is well suited for new and experienced Rotarians.

OUR THIRD ANNUAL CHILI COOK OFF





May I say that pictures are worth a thousand words. There was music. fellowship, and even a mother-son moment Jennifer Root when refused to allow Andy to lure her son Turner over to the refreshment area with Tanner, Dan, Steve and Harry. By that point in the evening, Mickey relaxing with her sister and friends. Even though Duane Keene



missed the event, he sends his regards to everyone.